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BERRYHILL ELEMENTARY 

Bear necessities 
Dates to Remember 

September 9 

SAC Meeting 8:30AM 

 

September 10 

Mid-Term Reports 

 

 

September 20-24 

Book Fair 

 

September 23 

Family Night at the Book Fair 

4:00-7:00PM 

 

 

 

October 7 

End of 9 Weeks 

 

October 8 

Planning Day 

October 22 

Report Cards 

A FEW WORDS FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
I would like to welcome everyone to Berryhill Elementary and thank you for a fantastic beginning of 
the school year.  There was a great turnout for our Open House on August 6th, and I want to thank 
all parents, guardians, and students who attended! 
 
There will be newsletters available each quarter on our Berryhill website, or hard copies may be ob-
tained from our front office.  I hope you’ll check our website where you will find valuable infor-
mation about the school, procedures, and upcoming events. 
 
Family Book Fair Night will be Thursday, September 23rd from 4PM – 7PM.  We will be using the 
same procedures as this past Spring and plan to have a food truck on the bus ramp.  There will be an 
entrance and exit at the library door off the bus ramp.  We must limit the amount of people in the 
library at any one time.   
 
I want to THANK YOU for your continued patience and cooperation with the necessary changes and 
procedures we have had to implement due to Covid-19.  Updates will continue to be provided 
throughout the year.  I appreciate your continued support because you play a vital role in the success 
of our students. 
 
Thank you, again, for the great start!  I look forward to working with you this year. 
 
Dawn Chapman 
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About Deputy Todd 
• Bachelor’s Degree in Literature from UF.  
• Studied at University College Cork in Ireland. 
• Taught English in Switzerland and Japan 
• Has written 3 fantasy novels and one children’s book 
• Lead producer for an action RPG video game 
• 10 years in law enforcement 
• Contact:  DTODD@SRSO.net  

 

Welcome Back! 
I’m honored to return to Berryhill Elementary for my 2nd year. I have previously served at Pensacola 
Police Department for 8 years before coming to work as an SRO for Santa Rosa County. I have also 
attended Berryhill Elementary more than 30 years ago, with several of the staff, such as AP McCombs, 
Principal Chapman, and Mrs. Clark, as my former teachers.  
 
One of my favorite things about Berryhill Elementary is the wonderful staff and students we have. My 
main priority is to keep the staff and students safe here, and I’m available to answer questions, con-
cerns, or just simply to have a chat.  

Safety Reminders! 
No Right on Red – In the westbound turn lane going into the school, please be aware of the this posted 
sign (unless directed by the deputy otherwise).  
 
Parent Pick-up – Keep the righthand lane open until 1:15 to 1:20 p.m. This ensures other parents, deliv-
eries and emergency vehicles can access the front office.  
 
The SCHOOL ZONE SPEED LIMIT is 
20 MPH. Please be mindful of your 
speed. 
 
Do not BLOCK buses. For those in 
parent pick-up using the eastbound 
turn lane, please do not block the 
exit route for the buses! Leave 
them a wide space to get out  
because they need to leave.  
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YEARBOOKS 

It’s never too early. But it’s sometimes too late. Check the 
yearbook off your list today and enjoy peace of mind. 

From September 17 through Fall Break, the yearbook will 
be $35. Get your copy ordered today! 

ORDER HERE 

MUSIC NEWS 

Chorus auditions will happen in September.  Interested 5th Grade students may stop by for an application or pick one 
up in their next Music class. 
 
All students should check their Microsoft Teams page for an opportunity to connect and share Music related content 
and ideas. 
 
Have you checked out Little Kids Rock?  It is a wonderful site with lots of lessons and content for many instruments and 
voice. (Littlekidsrock.org.) 
 
There are multiple free family activities and events that the Pensacola Opera and 
the Pensacola Symphony Orchestra present throughout the year.  
(pensacolaopera.com; pensacolasymphony.com) 
 
Does your child participate in a community activity that they’d like to share a  
video clip of in their next Music class?  Feel free to email me at  
shaners@santarosa.k12.fl.us or upload in your child’s Microsoft Teams Music 
page. 

https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1038813/Berryhill-Elementary-School/

